
From: Ann Rodriquez [REDACTED]
Sent: Sunday, September 17, 2017 6:43 AM
To: jeffrey E.
Cc: Ivjet; Cecile de Jongh; Daphne Wallace
Subject: Re:

ok. will do

Ann R.

<=iv>

On Sep 16, 2017, at 10:59 PM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeeva=ation@gmail.com> > wrote:

we should be prepared for another hurricane on wed. could be 125 winds. so .=nbsp; lets move debris so it doesnt do furhter damage. helicopter hangar. etc. . doors should be barred close=. . we should board up if possible five palms. . beach ca= wait , as likely to be hit again. . boats barge. etc.&nb=p; secured. . , gym windows? i guess staff can stay in tunnel or costyou less . r.0 area. .

jeevacation@gmail.com, and

destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all ri=hts reserved

=